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29 September 2020 
 
 
Dear Members 
 
Annual General Meeting Registration 
 
Federal Council set the date for registration to attend the Annual General Meeting as 30 
September 2020 and you will note that the covering letter I wrote to you and the Notice of 
Annual General Meeting were both dated 26 August 2020. This correspondence was sent to 
the printer the next day. 
 
There were delays at both the printers and through the delivery of mail and Federal Council 
are aware that members have only received the documentation for the meeting over the past 
week.  
 
Accordingly, Federal Council has extended the date to register to attend the Annual General 
Meeting to 15 October 2020. All other dates remain unchanged. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
PETER LEE 
Federal President 
 


